
From: Swift, Teri A
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Ponciena Plaza
Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 2:06:15 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

To Whom It May Concern,

I have been a resident of Palm Beach since 2002 and work in the Plaza at Sothebys-
 I am so excited and in full support of the new
 Playhouse renovation project-
Sincerely,
Teri A Swift
Sent from my iPhone
*Wire Fraud is Real*.  Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to
confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not have authority to bind a party to a real
estate contract via written or verbal communication.
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